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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB 1320, prohibits the Oklahoma Health Care Authority 

from authorizing payments through the state Medicaid program to an out-of-state medical 

provider unless that state also allows their residents to contract with providers under their state 

Medicaid program in Oklahoma. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1320 in its current form requires the state Medicaid program to require reciprocity from 

other states reimbursing Oklahoma providers under their Medicaid program before Oklahoma 

reimburses out-of-state providers under Oklahoma's Medicaid plan.  Such reciprocity would 

result in the reimbursement of Oklahoma providers through the Medicaid programs of reciprocal 

states; yielding improved reimbursements for in-state providers at no additional cost to 

Oklahoma.  The measure is not anticipated to have a material impact on the state budget or 

appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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